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Attendance 
McCartney – 95.3% 

Lennon – 95.8% 

Disney – 96.2% 

Spielberg – 92.9% 

Bevan – 96.2% 

Bannister – 95.3% 

Boudicca – 96.4% 

Wonder – 99.1%  

Newton – 95.9% 

Warhol – 96.1% 

Malala – 90.3% 

Da Vinci – 97.7% 

Peake – 94.6% 

 

Well Done to Class 

Wonder for the best 

attendance in July. 

Newsletter - July 2017 

Selby Arts Festival 
This term Wrongsemble Theatre company 

came into school as part of Selby Arts 

Festival and put on a performance for all of 

the children of Billy Shakes ‘Wonderboy’. 

The performance was enjoyed by all the 

children and staff.  
 

Welcome to the last newsletter of the school year! It has been a busy 

last month with lots of exciting things happening in school.  

We would like to wish our Year 6’s the best of luck in High school, we 

are sure you will all do brilliantly. 

We hope you all have a lovely summer holidays and we look forward to 

seeing you all on the 6th of September for the start of the school year! 

 

Staff Changes 
There has been a late 

change in staffing for 

next year. Miss 

Harrison is leaving us 

for a school in 

Malton. We wish her 

the best of luck. Ms 

Jones will be taking 

over the class 4 days 

a week and Mrs 

Foxton 1 day a week. 

 
 

 

Gladiator ‘Ace’ Assembly 
Review of special Assembly written by Mrs Jones & her year 3 

class  

‘On Thursday 6th July we had a once in a lifetime assembly 

featuring an ex gladiator from the 1990’s TV show Gladiator! Ace 

showed us the clothes and weapons of a Roman gladiator. He also 

explained that in Roman times a monk jumped into the arena to 

stop the fighting and that Jesus can enter into some people’s lives 

to stop them from fighting or arguing in real life. Assembly ended 

with a sumo wrestling match between Archie in year 2 and Faith in 

Year 3. What an afternoon! Our thanks to Captain Neil for 

organising this and the subsequent after school event – Gladiator 

Challenge ! – on the school field. ‘ 

Upcoming Events 
24th July – Summer 

Fayre 

25th July – Year 6 

Leavers Assembly/Last 

day of term 

6th September – First 

day of term  

 
 

 

   

 

Mario the Pony 
Reception children enjoyed 

a visit from Mrs Lazenby 

and Mario the pony. The 

visit was a lovely end to 

our topic "All creatures 

great and small." We found 

out about Mario, what he 

likes to eat and how to 

look after him. Mr Lazenby 

trimmed Mario's hooves. It 

was very interesting. Later 

on we all enjoyed an ice 

cream and thought about 

our year in Reception. It 

has been a fantastic year! 

Pictured above- Gladiator Assembly 

 

Pictured below - 

reception children  

 Above – Mario the pony 
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